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Dear Olivier,  

Don and I are shocked and saddened by your news of Bernard's passing. Needless to 

say it came as a complete surprise.  

We look back on the early days of TTF as one of the best and most exciting of times. 

We all seemed to work so well together and together we did something really good. Don and I 

marvel at how TTF has turned out - into FLASH and all the users.  

Bernard was a key player in those days and brought the strong French group to the 

collaboration. I still have his notes on phase focusing in the injector.  

I think we will remember him as a quiet voice thoughtful moderation and scientific 

reason.  

Our regards to his family and we hope they know what respect we all had for Bernard.  

Best to you  

Helen 
 


